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FACILITY: AMOCO OIL CO 
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ACTIVITY REPORT: Self Initiated Inspection 

SRN I ID: N3708 
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SUBJECT: On-site Inspection 
RESOLVED COMPLAINTS: 
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On August 3, 2018, I, Joseph Forth, Michigan Department of Environmental Quality-Air Quality Division (MDEQ­
AQD) Staff, conducted a scheduled inspection at Amoco Oil Company (N3708) located at 15150 Hall Rd, 
Sterling Heights, Ml 48313. The purpose of the inspection was to determine the facility's compliance with, the 
Federal Clean Air Act; Article II, Part 55, Air Pollution Control of Natural Resources and Environmental 
Protection Act, 1994 Public Act 451, and Permit to Install (PTI) No. 1070-92. 

I arrived at the facility at 1:10 pm. The location is no longer Amoco Oil. A CVS Pharmacy is located near where 
this gas station was, but the address of the CVS is 15142 Hall Rd, Sterling Heights, Ml 48313. I walked around 
the property to look for any remediation equipment, which I did not find. There is a gas station across Hall Road 
and across Hayes Road from the CVS, neither of the gas stations' addresses are the same as what is on the 
permit though. Regardless, I still looked around these locations to see if there was any remediation and saw no 
such equipment in the vicinity. 

I left the area at 1 :45 pm. 

I spoke with Remediation and Redevelopment Division (RRD) Geologist Brandon Alger who provided me 
information about the location. Up until August 2011, there was an underground storage tank for gasoline. It is 
believed that it was around this time that the gas station at this address was closed. The time that the 
remediation process was completed is not known, but at the latest probably around the time of the tank removal. 

Compliance 

The facility appears to be compliant with the federal Clean Air Act, Part 55, Air Pollution Control of the Natural 
Resources and Environmental Protection Act, 1994 Public Act 451; Michigan Department of Environmental 
Quality, Air Quality Division (MDEQ-AQD) rules. 

The process originally permitted by PTI No. 1070-92 is no longer taking place and the equipment is no longer at 
the location. An email was sent to the permit section of AQD to void PTI No. 1070-92 (see attached). 
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